
 

 

Re: KS/FS/Prom Updates  
 
27th June 2025 
 

 
 

Prom Updates  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support regarding the recent change of venue for the 
Year 11 Prom. We are confident that the new location will provide a fantastic setting for 
what promises to be a memorable evening. 
 
We would like to inform you that while the venue does accept both cash and card payments 
for any purchases made on the night, card transactions may be unreliable due to poor signal 
and limited Wi-Fi connectivity. For this reason, the venue has advised that cash payments 
are preferred wherever possible. 
 
Please also note that only pupils who have booked a place on the coach will be permitted to 
travel on it. We are unable to accommodate additional passengers on the evening, so it is 
essential that pupils have secured a booking in advance if they intend to travel by coach. 
Due to the change in venue, the expected time of arrival back at Barr Beacon School will 
now be approximately 11:30pm. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher  
 


